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What's Happening?

What an exciting past couple of weeks it has been! With
lots of preparation being done for the start of footings and
foundations, the project is moving right along. Blasting in
the north parking lots will conclude this week, and move to
the tennis courts area. We are looking forward to the
upcoming weeks, as footings and foundations will begin, in
addition to underground utilities.

Findorff's View From the Sky

Macy Wasson, a drone pilot and Project Engineer for
Findorff, flies the drone on the Verona site weekly.
During the flights, Macy monitors site progress,
capturing progress photos and videos as well as tracking
material quantities. Macy will also be helping the field
staff throughout the project.

The Past Weeks:
* The milling of salvaged wood.
« Blasting of rock around North parking Lot
* Fieldhouse grading

Coming Up in the Weeks Ahead:
» Footing and Foundations start next week!
* Underground Utilities
* Blasting by the future tennis courts

We have one of the many cranes that will be on site
throughout the project. This crane will be used to
help with footings that are starting next week!

Macy received her Unmanned Aircraft Systems license
at the end of April, and flies the drone weekly on site.

DID YOU KNOW? Domino's Pizza delivered its first pizza by drone in 2016 to a New Zealand couple. Domino’s
stated that they are exploring opportunities for drone deliveries in Australia, Belgium, France, The Netherlands,
Japan, and Germany. Fast and delicious pizza-- who can turn that down?!
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The image above shows an excavator removing the last bit of rock from the future North parking lot. So far we have
blasted and removed roughly 18,000 cubic yards of rock from the site! That is enough to fill 5 ¥2 Olympic swimming pools.

The over excavation has started to be backfilled this week.
After we reached native soil, we started to backfilled with sand
from the east side of the site.

Hooray for mill work! We are keeping busy turning
salvaged wood from the site into beautiful planks
to be incorporated into the school.
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